From: Dana Fritz [mailto:dana@33rdward.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 4:38 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Vosges donation, 33rd Ward

Hi Steve,

Hope you are well.  Last week after a tour of the new Vosges Haut-Chocolat office and factory at 2950 N Oakley they gave us a gift of various chocolates worth over $50. Because it's over the limit we left them at our front counter for the community to enjoy.

Dana Fritz

Chief of Staff

Ald Deb Mell

33rd Ward

